January 17, 1986

fn, J.A. Stekd, Supervison
Product Service Supervisorn
Ition, NY 13357

Dearn Sin:

Refenence to youn Letier of Decemborn 23, 1985. I have thought
alout the prollem with the 270 Model 700.

I believe the nifle Lined when I naised the Lodt handle a
Little; then reabizing the bolt woulld not open until I
released the safety. Uhen the safely is released the

I Qought the niffe new and it has noi been worked on Ly anyone.

I am positive I did nol have my Lingen on the trigger when I
neleased the safety.

Sincernely,

S Aorr Ftoragir

Géen E. Anson
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